



1500 E. 128th Ave. • Thornton, CO 80241 • Office: (720) 972-4007 • Fax: (720) 972-4008

Kathy D. Plomer, President Laura P. Mitchell, Vice President Norman L. Jennings, Secretary Brian M. Batz, Director Jamey L. Lockley, Director

Questions used in 2016 meeting with DTEA Association Representatives

Special Board of Education Meeting District Twelve Education Association Representatives February 8, 2016

- 1. How have the Standards influenced your classroom practice?
- 2. How is the new PD plan going? Are you getting what you need from PD to do your job?
- 3. Assessments: Opt-Out—what are you seeing, what are reasons? What do you think? What are students' attitudes about assessments? Parents' attitudes?
- 4. How is the teacher evaluation system going? What are your feelings about the evaluation system?
- 5. Implementing technology in the classroom: How is it going? What kind of support do you need?
- 6. Is there anything else you would like to tell the Board?